Dr. Reginaldo Filho President Faculdade EBRAMEC - Brazilian College of Chinese Medicine Rua Visconde de Parnaiba 2727 Bresser Mooca Sao Paulo Brazil

6 February 2023

Dear Dr. Reginaldo Filho,

I am very happy to learn the 12th Brazilian Congress of Chinese Medicine and the 3rd International Congress of Faculdade EBRAMEC will be held on 22-28 May 2023 in Sao Paulo, Brazil.

On behalf of Pan-European Federation of TCM Societies (PEFOTS), I would like to extend our heartfelt congratulation and warm support to the organization of the above congresses.

The congresses will be an important milestone demonstrating the significant contribution and important role of acupuncture and Chinese medicine in maintaining people's health and wellbeing.

I wish the congresses a great success!

Zhilin Dong President

PEFOTS